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January 21, 2005 

Kevin O' Butler & Assoc. Inc., (KOB) 
POB 1171 
Midland, Texas 79702 

Re: SOUTH CAPROCK QUEEN - Spill Remediation Work Plan Approval 

Dear Mr. Butler, 

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (OCD) reviewed the remediation work plan submitted by Phoenix 
Environmental LLC, (Phoenix) for KOB, on January 21, 2005 for the site referenced above. The work plan is 
hereby approved. This approval expires on March 25, 2005. 

If you have any questions or need assistance please write or call: (505) 393-6161, ext. 113, or e-mail: 
psheeeley(a>state .nm. us 

Sincerely, 

Paul Sheeley-Environmental Engineer 
xc: Roger Anderson - Environmental Bureau Chief 

Chris Williams - District I Supervisor 
Larry Johnson - Environmental Engineer 
Allen Hodge - Phoenix 
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